
Alicia Tate~Nadeau, Acting Director 
Illinois Emergency Management Agency 
2200 S. Dirksen Parkway 
Springfield, IL 62703 

Dear Ms. Tate~Nadeau: 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
536 S. Clark St. 61h Floor 
Chicago, IL 60605 

January 21, 2020 

Enclosed is the Final After Action Review/Improvement Plan (AAR/IP), for the Byron Station 
Radiological Emergency Preparedness, Partial Participation, Plume Exposure Pathway Exercise 
conducted on Tuesday, October 29, 2019. There were no Level 1, Level 2, or Plan Issues identified for the 
State of Illinois or Winnebago County. There were no Level 1 or Plan Issues identified for Ogle County. 

There was one Level 2 Finding identified for Ogle County. The Illinois Emergency Management Agency 
will determine the schedule of corrective actions. 

Based on the results of the exercise, the planning and preparedness for the State of Illinois and affected 
local jurisdictions provide reasonable assurance that appropriate measures can be taken to protect public 
health and safety. Therefore, in accordance with Title 44 of the Code of Federal Regulations Part 350, 

approval of the off site radiological emergency response plans and preparedness for the State of Illinois 
remains in effect. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sean O'Leary, Chair, Regional Assistance Committee, at (312) 
408~5389. 

Cc: 

DHS/FEMA Headquarters 
NRC Region III 
NRC Headquarters Document Control Desk 
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